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June 13, 2024 

South Puget Sound Salmon Enhancement Group 

6700 Martin Way E, Suite 112 

Olympia, WA 98516 

Attn: Cole Baldino 

Re: Approval of City Forest Credits Carbon Preservation Application 

Dear Cole, 

Thank you for submitting an application for the Deschutes River Floodplain Restoration Project. I’m 

writing to let you know that City Forest Credits has approved your application dated June 12, 2024. Final 

crediting documents including the Project Design Document (PDD) and supporting attachments are due 

to City Forest Credits within six months of the date that the last Project tree was planted, or by 

September 22, 2024.  

Sincerely, 

Jen Kullgren 

Senior Program Manager, City Forest Credits 


